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On behalf of the Chesapeake Climate Action Network Action Fund, I urge a favorable 
amendments report on HB1225. The Affordable Grid Act will help ensure that utilities are 
adopting best in class technologies that provide the greatest benefit to the system at the least 
cost. This legislation marks an important step forward in improving the PSC’s existing processes 
for regulating the deployment of grid technologies.  
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